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Tuesday 11th February  
 
Kia ora e te whānau, 
 
Your child would like to be part of Kapa Haka at school. 
 
The children will practice once a week in the hall from 1:30-2:15 starting next week. (Y 5/6  children on 
Wednesday and Y 3/4 children on Tuesday). As such, students will not be participating in their normal 
classroom programme on their allocated day.  
 
Kapa Haka is a commitment, which will mean the children will need to: 

- Be on time to practice each week 
- Learn the words to the songs between practices 
- Bring a positive, ‘can-do’, ‘want to be there’ attitude 

 
The Kapa Haka group will be preparing 2 waiata to perform at the cultural parade in week 11 of this term. 
 
Whaea Ringi, will be the tutor for Mainstream Kapa Haka 
 
Please return the slip below if you support your child’s participation in Kapa Haka. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Kōkā Materoa. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
Kōkā Materoa 
mcollins@kns.ac.nz  
 

 

Kapa Haka Kura 2020 
 

Child’s name:   _________________________       of Room _________ Date: ___________ 
 
I want to take part in Kapa Haka (students signature): __________________________ 
 

I support my child taking part in Kapa Haka and understand they are making a commitment to the group. 

(parent/guardian signature): ________________________ 
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